
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Sauna friends 

The Swedish Sauna Academy is grateful and pleased to announce that in total almost 40 abstracts were 

submitted to the congress. The scientific committees for health/sciences, history/culture and 

technology/architecture will soon present the speakers at the oral sessions on the website. The selected 

papers for the workshops and poster presentations will be presented in late March.  

Registration for the sauna congress will open, on March 26 and close on May 15, however, preregistration 

is already open, and is recommended via info@bastuakademien.se. All preregistered attendees will be 

contacted for final registration and information about payment.    

The registration fee of 250 Euro includes admission to all seminars, workshops and the exhibition, welcome 

reception, coffee and lunch on Friday and Saturday, sauna barbeque evening, farewell dinner, mobile 

sauna meeting, unlimited sauna bathing in Kukkolaforsen and all transportation between Kukkolaforsen, 

Haparanda and Tornio 

Concerning hotel booking it is important for each participant to contact the hotel directly, not via 

booking sites, since the hotels, such as Haparanda Stadshotell have already been prebooked for the 

congress by the Swedish Sauna Academy. 

 

On Friday June 8 the Swedish Sauna Academy will celebrate its 30th anniversary and on the Saturday  

the International Sauna Association (ISA) will celebrate its 60th anniversary. 

 

We also appreciate if you bring a mobile sauna for the “ISA congress mobile sauna festival”. This festival 

will be held in connection with the congress at Kukkolaforsen. More information is given on 

http://www.bastuakademien.se/nationalbastudag/mobile-sauna-meet-38396422 
 

A Midnight Sun and Sauna Congress movie is available on 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MW8m11O6Occ&feature=em-share_video_user 
 

We welcome all interested in sauna bathing to participate in the International Sauna Congress 2018. 
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On behalf of The Swedish Sauna Academy  

Hans Hägglund  

The webpages http://www.bastuakademien.se/ and https://saunainternational.net/ will be  

continually updated with information. 

For questions, email to info@bastuakademien.se 
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